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Marcus Denton
5200 N. Lamar Blvd Apt N101
Austin, Texas 78751
512-716-9559

I am in favor of the proposed requested variances to add an ADU to 702 Zennia St. This is
 right on Lamar, we have a desperate need for more housing in this city, and this is a very
 unobtrusive way to get it.

Thanks,
Marcus Denton
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